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Newsletter: 29th November 2024                   Issue: 10 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Reminder: Phonics & Reading 
Workshop (Nursery/Reception), Nursery Parent/Carer Consultations HID Coffee Morning 
Winter Fayre, Making Pizzas (Y2), Stay & Play (Nursery) 
 
Dear all 

The Full Governing Body met this week. Term dates, and especially Inset days, were discussed 

and consequently I can give you plenty of notice for when Inset, teacher training, days will fall 

during the school years 2024-2025 and 2025-2026. Please use this link to go to the  

bsite:  https://www.highworth.bucks.sch.uk/web/school_day_and_term_dates/295808 

You can also see term dates for the current year on the calendar here: 

https://www.highworth.bucks.sch.uk/web/calendar 

As you know, Highworth Friends are holding a Winter Fayre on Friday 13th December. The Fayre 

will start at 2.30pm so parents and carers can, if they wish to, collect their children from 2.20pm 

to attend (from classrooms as you would at the end of the school day). However, I would like to 

make it clear that it is not necessary to collect your children early as staff will continue to teach 

until 3.20pm, and because the Fayre will continue until 5pm. We hope this provides flexibility for 

as many families as possible to attend.  

A highlight of the year is our annual Carol Concert, this year taking place next Tuesday 

3rd December. If your child is performing, we hope very much that you will join us to enjoy some 

festive music.  

Sadly, I need to include more photographs of people parking so that all children, including their 

own, are put at risk when leaving school. It seems that we will also have to buy an additional 

cone... again. Money that would be better spent on something more beneficial to your children 

 

 

My best wishes for a happy weekend 

Clare Pankhania  
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ATTENDANCE  
 

To report your child’s absence please 
phone and leave a message or send an 
email to: 
 

 reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  98.3% 

(CLASS 4M) 

WELL DONE 
 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

95% 

  
DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES  
 

Tuesday 3rd December  
 

7pm:  Carol Concert  
(choir & instrumentalists) 
 

Wednesday 11th December 
2.15pm: Reception Performance to 
Parents 
 

Friday 13th December 
Mufti Day – bring a donation for the 
Winter Fayre 
 

2.30pm: PTA Winter Fayre  
 

 

 

PARENT ZONE 

SIGN OF THE WEEK 

 

             Tired 

 depleted of strength or energy 

"tired mothers with crying babies"; "too tired to eat"; 

Follow this link to see how to sign ‘tired’ in BSL 

British Sign Language BSL Video Dictionary - tired 

 

 

 

 

https://www.signbsl.com/sign/tired


 

PTA NEWS 

 We are pleased to say that the volunteer link for the event is now live:  

https://volunteersignup.org/FLY7J 

The success of our events rely heavily on the help of the wider school community 

gifting us their time in order to prep, run, and clear up, which then enables us to raise 

vital funds for the school to provide our children with equipment and opportunities 

that school funding just does not stretch to.  

A huge thank you to everyone that has been in touch regarding raffle prize 

donations, we are still accepting and collecting prizes, so please do contact us 

at highworthfriends@gmail.com if you have a donation to make.  

Many thanks 

Highworth Friends PTA 
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